FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Request: Pink Elephant is in possession of a number of recycling banks which previously had been reported as stolen by their lawful owner. From our data sharing activity with other third parties investigating this matter we have for some time as far as 2018 located a number of these stolen recycling banks which are currently in operation on land which in most cases is land owned by Leicester City Council. 

Address 1: SANDHILLS SHOPPING PARADE, LE5 1QS
Address 2: Belgrave Boulevard, Leicester, LE4 2JD
1) Is this land owned by the council? 
This letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is accessible by other means, the Council Website, and is already in the public domain.

The details of all land owned by Leicester City Council can be found via the following link; (https://data.leicester.gov.uk/explore/dataset/local-authority-land-2022/table/)

2) Is the Company Pink Elephant in partnership with A Smile For A Child Former Charity AK Foundation Charity a contractor/partner of your council?
We can confirm that Pink Elephant, A smile for a Child, and AK Foundation are not a partner or contractor for Leicester City Council.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
